
The New Local Currency Under the Duchy of Savoy

Please note that this currency differs from the JUNE, as it maintains parity with other currencies. 
This means that regardless of your location or the time, you can exchange it for debt-based money, 
cryptocurrencies, or stablecoins.

Currently, only a few of us hold the new Savoy currency. In a spirit of sharing, we have now opened 
it to the public so that everyone can begin thinking seriously about their financial future.

Today, we live with a currency that is constantly losing value — the debt-based monetary system.

Every year, you lose purchasing power because money creation never stops, especially through 
credit-based systems.

The more we continue this system, the more we drive up the prices of goods, services, and products. 
That’s why the Fert-coin (FERT) exists: to offer an alternative. Every man or woman who chooses 
to exchange part of their euros now has the chance to be among the first pioneers helping to 
relaunch an economy where everyone has a say.

The more you talk about it around you, the more the new currency will gain support in Savoy. And 
the faster you’ll begin to regain financial autonomy in the face of debt.

There are around 1,400,000 inhabitants in Savoy. If each of us contributes €10, we collectively 
reach a value of €14,000,000, circulating among ourselves — for trading among ourselves — with 
the added benefit that this asset can be exchanged into any currency. This sets it apart from the 
JUNE, which remains confined to its private user circle.

Tomorrow, a baker might refuse the JUNE — and then you’re stuck. But if they refuse the FERT, 
it’s not a problem: the FERT maintains parity, and can be converted into another payment method 
that the baker accepts.

The world is constantly evolving and changing. We have many tools at our disposal — it’s up to us 
to choose the right ones to create a better world tomorrow.


